Special Meeting December 29, 2011

The Shenango Township Board of Supervisors held a special meeting on December 29, 2011, 10:00 AM at the Shenango Township Municipal Building with Supervisors Larry Herman, Bob Peters and William Albertini present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The proposed 2012 budget was reviewed.

Motion by Mr. Herman second by Mr. Peters to approve the 2012 budget.

Mr. Herman - Yes, Mr. Peters - Yes, Mr. Albertini - Yes.

Motion by Mr. Herman second by Mr. Peters to adjourn.